

| Your Name: | |
|-------------------------------|---|
| Your Email: | _ |
| Nominee Name: | _ |
| Why they are being nominated: | _ |
| | |
| | |
| | |

Hospitality Ministry is one of the most important aspects of any church. Studies reveal that most visitors decide within the first ten minutes of their visit if they will return. The members of this ministry are the "first impression" of the church.

The David Dale Hospitality Award is named after David Dale. He was a 24/7 example of extravagant hospitality. David was friendly, went over and beyond to make others feel at home, and always had a smile and a servant's heart. In honor of his service, we award someone who represents his spirit every year.

If you know someone who goes out of their way to be welcoming, please submit your nomination for the David Dale Hospitality Award. We will honor the 2021 winner on Sunday, June 6, 2021.

Please submit forms no later than Monday, April 5th.